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World Concern Urges Prayer for Sri Lanka  
Staff Members are Safe Following Easter Day Attacks 

 

April 22, 2019 (SEATTLE) – World Concern staff in Sri Lanka are safe and accounted for following a 

series of explosions in churches and hotels on Easter Sunday.  

At least 290 people were killed and more than 500 injured by a series of eight explosions.  

World Concern is grieved over these vicious attacks, and staff around the world are praying for the 

victims and families. 

“The work of World Concern in Sri Lanka remains unhindered,” said Mark Estes, Asia Area Director 

for World Concern. “These incidents remind us of our calling to serve a broken world by offering 

God’s redemptive love to the poor and marginalized and those who suffer as a result of these 

attacks.” 

Selina Prem Kumar, Sri Lanka Country Director for World Concern, asks for prayer for peace, 

especially through memorial services on Tuesday, and that there are no acts of retribution.   

For more information on World Concern, please visit www.worldconcern.org.  

For interviews or more information, please contact Cathy Herholdt, Director of Marketing and 

Communications, at (206) 794-9775 or cathyh@worldconcern.org. 

World Concern is a Christian global relief and development organization. With our supporters, our faith compels us to extend life-

saving help and opportunity to people facing the most profound human challenges of extreme poverty. At World Concern, the 

solutions we offer, the work we do, creates lasting, sustainable change. Lasting change that provides lasting hope. Our areas of 

expertise include disaster response, clean water, education, food security, child protection, microfinance and health.
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